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Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullah 

Dear An-Noor Parents, 

Alhamdulillah for all the bounties He bestowed on us and for all the successes that our school 
achieved last year. It is a pleasure and an honour to lead An-Noor School for the third 
successful year, Insha'Allah. On behalf of An-Noor School Board, administration and staff, I’d 
like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child (ren) for this school year 2019-
2020. We are extremely excited and very much motivated to start a new journey with great 
expectations hoping that this year- Insha'Allah- will provide all our students with necessary 
tools and new strategies to thrive and become accountable Muslim citizens and knowledge 
seekers throughout their life. Our ultimate goal is to nurture our students' intellectual and 
spiritual repertoire to benefit their local communities and the world.  

Our highly qualified team of professional educators and support personnel is committed to 
enrich our students with exceptional life skills and learning opportunities both inside and 
outside the classroom. Thus, our goal is to encourage students and parents to join us in this 
invaluable partnership to be committed to refresh our school mission to" implementing and 
teaching the four core values of: God (Allah's) consciousness, integrity, respect, and 
responsibility.  

We'd like to assure you that our team appreciates your engagement in your child’s education 
and progress. Undoubtedly, your active participation is key to the success of your child and 
the school at large. Therefore, always stay abreast about your child’s progress, assignments, 
and assessments, as well as school activities and other events.  

I'd like also to extend my warmest welcome to our returning staff and the new teachers who 
joined our team of dedicated educators: Mrs. Hanan Mrouwe, Miss. Malak Beydoun, Miss. 
Suhailla Abouhassan, Mr. Rupak Haque. 

As I am leading my team of experienced professionals and administrators, I pray to Allah, the 
Almighty to pilot this journey to reach our destinations and aspirations of success, distinction, 
and advancement. May Allah (SWT) accept our prayers and good deeds. 

 

Mr. Abu Amin  
Principal 
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  September 2019 

 FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
The school will be 
open to the students 
on Tuesday, 
September 3rd, 2019 
the day after Labour 
Day.   

OFFICE HOURS 

Please note: purchasing books 
and all other forms of 
payments are only acceptable 
during the hours of 9:30 AM 
to 2:30 PM. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please, remember that all 
students from JK to Grade 8 must 
wear the school uniform.  Please, 
refer to the website for the 
complete uniform policy.  Uniforms must be worn 
the first day of school.  Any student who is out of 
uniform will be sent home – No excuses will be 
accepted.  Uniforms may be purchased from T-shirt 
Company of Windsor (1276 Ottawa St.).  

TEXTBOOKS & AGENDA 
The cost of textbooks is 
available in the office.  Please 
note: Agendas are mandatory 
but will not be sold at the 
school this year.  It’s the 
responsibility of parents to purchase the agendas.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
If your address, phone 
number, or email has 
changed over the summer, 
please notify the office as 
soon as possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 MILK PROGRAM 
The school offers a milk program for 
both 2% white  & chocolate.  Students 
may purchase milk on a daily basis or 
join the monthly milk program.  The 
cost of milk is $1.25 per carton.  

EARLY DISMISSAL 
If your child has an appointment or needs to leave early, 
please notify the office ahead of 
time and we will get your child 
ready for you.  Please, remember 
that you must come in and sign 
out your child.  

SCHOOL HOURS 
Please note that the school hours for students are from 
8:45 AM until 3:45 PM.  Any student who remains after 
4:00 PM will be placed in the afterschool care program 
and parents will be charged for the service.  

LATE TO CLASS  
The school day begins at 8:45 AM with 
the morning assembly. After 8:45 AM, 
any student arriving will be marked as 
late.  Students are expected to be on time 
and prepared for each period. They must        be 
in class in complete uniform with all the required books 
and materials.  Lateness is detrimental to the students’ 
progress.  Lateness also causes a distraction of the class 
and is disrespectful to the teacher and students in the 
classroom. Being late, your child is losing valuable 
learning time.  Excessive tardiness will result in 
consequences.  

HOT LUNCH 
The school will have snacks 
and lunch items available on a 
daily basis.  Hot lunches will be 
sold every Friday beginning 
September 13, 2019. A Friday lunch notice will be sent 
home every Wednesday and to be returned Thursday to 
the your child’s teacher.  NO HOT LUNCH ORDERS 
WILL BE ACCEPTED IN THE OFFICE. 

  

 



 

  September 2019 

PEANUT / NUT FREE 
An-Noor School is a peanut 
nut free school. Please, make 
sure you do not send any food 
products containing peanuts or 
other nuts with your child(ren). 
 

CURRICULUM NIGHT 
There will be a school curriculum night on 
Thursday, September 19, 2019 from 6:00 PM 
until 8:00 PM. We encourage all parents to attend 
this important event. This evening is strictly for 
parents to discuss and understand the curriculum 
being taught in the school over the school year. 
Teachers will be available to answer questions 
concerning curriculum being taught ONLY. 

 
 

DROP OFF/PICK UP 
The school will be open at 8:30 
AM for students to enter. At 
8:30 AM students should 
proceed to the gym to the class 
line. Students arriving before 
8:30 AM will be sent to the 
before school care program 
incurring fees. Students can be 
dropped off at the front office 
entrance or in the back at the gym doors. After 8:45 
AM, once the gym doors are closed, all students 
must be dropped off at the front office entrance. For 
dismissal time for parents picking up children from 
the back parking lot, we ask the parents please 
remain in their cars, alert the staff 
member/authorized volunteer on duty of the 
children being picked up, and we will bring your 
children out to you.  If you are picking up your 
child(ren) from the front of the school, you must 
enter the school and provide your name to the front 
office.  Children will be called to the front lobby 
where you will be waiting to receive them.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TAHFEETH PROGRAMS 
Please note that the Tahfeeth ul Quran 
classes with Sheikh Mohamad 
Mahmoud (Iman of WIA Mosque) 
will begin on Monday, September 
16 from 7:45 AM until 8:45 AM 
in the school Musalla. The program 
will run for one hour every morning 
from Monday to Thursday, starting at 7:45 AM sharp. For 
students enrolled this year, the Sheikh will conduct an 
interview before final registration is confirmed in the 
program. Since spots are limited, the deadline for 
registration is Friday, September 13, 2019.  

Please note that the full-time Tahfeeth program with 
Sheikh Mohamad Abu Ras will begin on Tuesday, 
September 3rd from 8:45 AM to 3:45 PM. Students 
registered in this program will be in full and regular 
attendance. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Curriculum Night – Thursday, Sept. 19, 2019. 

P.A. DAY (NO SCHOOL) – Friday, Sept. 20, 2019. 

Picture Day – Tuesday, October 29, 2019  

 

“The Windsor-Essex County health Unit provides a 
number of health services to school children in Windsor 
& Essex County. Many of these services are provided 
according to provincial law. If for any reason you do not 
wish your child to be involved in health education or 
health services, please inform the school principal in 
writing as soon as possible.”  

 

 

 


